
Walker-Smith, Antoinette

From: Mary Flanderka [Mary. Flanderka@wgf.state.wy. us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2009 5:16 PM
To: Moore, Johari
Subject: RE: NRC requests for information

WYNDD database

http://uwadmnweb.uwyo.edu/WYNDD/

>>> "Moore, Johari" <Johari.Moore(a-,nrc.qov> 8/17/2009 2:31 PM >>>
Great. I plan to have something to you late this week or early next week.

Thanks very much,

Johari A. Moore
Environmental Review Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
FSME/DWMEP/Environmental Review Branch
Mail Stop: T-8F05
Washington, DC 20555
Office: (301) 415-7694
Mobile: (301) 832-4919
Fax: (301) 415-5369
iohari. moore(•.nrc.qov

- ---- Original Message -----
From: Mary Flanderka [mailto: Mary. Flanderka@wgf. state.wy. us]
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 4:27 PM
To: Moore, Johari
Subject: RE: NRC requests for information

Hi Johari, Either way is fine.

>>> "Moore, Johari" <Johari.Moore(anrc.qov> 8/17/2009 2:20 PM >>>
Thank you, Mary. During my meeting last week with Kent Schmidlin as well as others from Wyoming Game
and Fish, I learned about your various databases. Is email an appropriate method to contact you to request
data and/or to request instructions for locating data online or do you prefer standard mail?

Johari A. Moore
Environmental Review Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
FSME/DWMEP/Environmental Review Branch
Mail Stop: T-8F05
Washington, DC 20555
Office: (301) 415-7694
Mobile: (301) 832-4919
Fax: (301) 415-5369
iohari. moore0.nrc.qov

- ---- Original Message -----
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From: Mary Flanderka [mailto: Mary. Flanderka@wgf. state.wy. us]
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 4:24 PM
To: Kock, Andrea; Shroff, Behram; Moore, Johari; Tom Christiansen
Cc: Bob Oakleaf; Kent Schmidlin; Reg Rothwell; Scott Gamo
Subject: Re: NRC requests for information

Dear Ms. Kock, Ms. Moore & Mr. Shroff,

Our address is
WGFD - Habitat Protection
5400 Bishop Blvd
Cheyenne, WY 82006

>> Tom Christiansen 8/10/2009 12:42 PM >>>
Dear Ms. Kock, Ms. Moore & Mr. Shroff,

In recent days I have received mailed correspondence regarding Uranium One America's proposed Moore
Ranch, Antelope and JAB projects (Dockets 040-09073 and 040-09079). Such correspondence should be
routed through our statewide Habitat Protection Office in Cheyenne at the address below. That office
determines what WGF personnel are required to review and address such inquires and routes the requests
accordingly. I do not typically become involved in site specific projects. Local WGF staff are largely
responsible for such inquiries (as determined by the Habitat Protection staff). I have forwarded your letters to
that office for their dispensation.

Regards,

Tom Christiansen
Sage-Grouse Program Coordinator
Wyoming Game and Fish Dept.
351 Astle Ave.
Green River, WY 82935
(307)875-3225 ext. 227
tom. christiansenOwaf.state. wv. us
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